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  Snakes Roland Bauchot,2006 Through the combined
work of 13 different experts in the field, you'll
gain invaluable and unique insight into the life
style, behavioral characteristics, and physical
appearance of many different species [of snakes].-
-Page 2 of cover.
  The Book of Snakes Mark O'Shea,2024-01-02
Updated to reflect the most recent species
classifications, a second edition of the
beautifully illustrated and beloved guide to 600
members of the suborder Serpentes. For millennia,
humans have regarded snakes with an exceptional
combination of fascination and revulsion. Some
people recoil in fear at the very suggestion of
these creatures, while others happily keep them as
pets. Snakes can convey both beauty and menace in
a single tongue flick, and so these creatures have
held a special place in our cultures. Yet, for as
many meanings as we attribute to snakes—from
fertility and birth to sin and death—the real-life
species represent an even wider array of wonders.
Now in a new edition, reflecting the most recent
species classifications, The Book of Snakes
presents 600 species of snakes from around the
world, covering roughly one in seven of all snake
species. It will bring greater understanding of a
group of reptiles that have existed for more than
160 million years and that now inhabit every
continent except Antarctica, as well as two of the
great oceans. This volume pairs spectacular photos
with easy-to-digest text. It is the first book on
these creatures that combines a broad, worldwide
sample with full-color, life-size accounts.
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Entries include close-ups of the snake’s head and
a section of the snake at actual size. The
detailed images allow readers to examine the
intricate scale patterns and rainbow of colors as
well as special features like a cobra’s hood or a
rattlesnake’s rattle. The text is written for
laypeople and includes a glossary of frequently
used terms. Herpetologists and herpetoculturists
alike will delight in this collection, and even
those with a more cautious stance on snakes will
find themselves drawn in by the wild diversity of
the suborder Serpentes.
  The Book of Snakes Mark O'Shea,2018-10-22 For
millennia, humans have regarded snakes with an
exceptional combination of fascination and
revulsion. Some people recoil in fear at the very
suggestion of these creatures, while others
happily keep them as pets. Snakes can convey both
beauty and menace in a single tongue flick and so
these creatures have held a special place in our
cultures. Yet, for as many meanings that we
attribute to snakes—from fertility and birth to
sin and death—the real-life species represent an
even wider array of wonders. The Book of Snakes
presents 600 species of snakes from around the
world, covering nearly one in six of all snake
species. It will bring greater understanding of a
group of reptiles that have existed for more than
160 million years, and that now inhabit every
continent except Antarctica, as well as two of the
great oceans. This volume pairs spectacular photos
with easy-to-digest text. It is the first book on
these creatures that combines a broad, worldwide
sample with full-color, life-size accounts.
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Entries include close-ups of the snake’s head and
a section of the snake at actual size. The
detailed images allow readers to examine the
intricate scale patterns and rainbow of colors as
well as special features like a cobra’s hood or a
rattlesnake’s rattle. The text is written for
laypeople and includes a glossary of frequently
used terms. Herpetologists and herpetoculturists
alike will delight in this collection, and even
those with a more cautious stance on snakes will
find themselves drawn in by the wild diversity of
the suborder Serpentes.
  Amazing Snakes of the Northeast Parker
Holmes,2014-07-15 Whether they are catching live
fish, camouflaging themselves with surprising
effectiveness, or slithering straight up tree
trunks, snakes in the Northeast have some
impressive talents. Even reluctant readers will be
enthralled by page after page of colorful snake
photographs.
  Snake Drake Stutesman,2005-11-15 A snake smells
with its tongue, hears with its flesh, and
breathes under the sand with one lung; it can
copulate for days with one snake or with fifty at
once; it has infrared radar; and it can induce
spontaneous bleeding if threatened. With all these
qualities, it is easy to see how snakes have such
varied associations in cultures around the world:
while celebrated in tattoos and tales, and for
medicinal benefits, snakes are also so universally
feared that they constantly endure intense
persecution and rarely enjoy protected rights.
Drake Stutesman explores here in Snake the
fascinating natural history of the maligned
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serpentine. Stutesman examines a wide range of
sources to investigate the complex and widespread
symbolism the snake has inspired, including the
serpent's temptation of Eve in the Bible, Kaa in
The Jungle Book, the Chinese zodiac, Indian snake
charmers, and the Hollywood film Anaconda. She
looks at the role snakes have played in human
culture and science, from snake cuisine and the
use of venom in medicine to the intriguing history
of snake symbolism in art, architecture, cinema,
and even clothing. Richly illustrated and written
in an engaging style, Snake is an invaluable
resource for snake enthusiasts and scholars, as
well as for all who love, admire, or fear this
fascinating and enduring animal.
  The Snake Dictionary Sarah Gustafson,1992 Brief
alphabetical entries identify different kinds of
snakes and various aspects of their bodies,
behavior, and habitations.
  Snakes Sonia Hernandez-Divers,2010 Explains what
is involved in keeping a snake as a pet,
discussing the different types of snakes, housing,
feeding, health issues, and veterinary care.
  Snakes Harry W. Greene,1997 In clear, engaging
prose, Snakes provides an up-to-date summary of
every facet of the natural history of snakes--
their diversity, evolution, and conservation--and,
at the same time, makes a personal statement about
why these animals are so compelling. 215 color
photos. 3 tables.
  National Geographic Readers: Snakes Melissa
Stewart,2011-07-05 They’re SSSSLITHERY! SLIPPERY!
They creep us out! But get to know them and you’ll
find snakes private, quiet types who just want a
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cool, shady place to call home. From the tip of
their forked tongues, to skin that sheds, to the
rattles on certain tails, these creatures have
secrets all kids will love. Cool photos and fun
facts slip us inside their surprising world.
National Geographic supports K-12 educators with
ELA Common Core Resources. Visit
www.natgeoed.org/commoncore for more information.
  Kids Meet the Snakes Andra Serlin
Abramson,2013-03-05 Kids Meet the Snakes features
snakes from all around the world, from the common
garter found in many backyards to the fearsome
Egyptian Cobra, with each snake showcased on a
full-color 2-page spread complete with die cut.
The text is written as an inviting and intimate
1st person introduction from each snake species
directly to the reader, instantly drawing kids in
and enticing them to want to learn more. Each
spread also features fun facts about the species
including its habitat, food sources, and typical
daily activities. They’re ssssspectacular,
ssssspooky, and just a little bit sssscary,
they’re snakes, and in this newest addition to the
popular Kids Meet series, readers will come face
to face with them on a personal level. Each 2-page
spread will feature a different species of snake
from around the world, with beautiful photos by
famed nature photographer Chris Mattison. More
than 40 different types of snakes, from the
mundane garter to the lethal viper will be
introduced, including: Tropical rattlesnake,
Boomslang, Green mamba, Egyptian cobra, Puff
adder, Gaboon viper, and Egg-eating snake, and
each page will include a personal introduction
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from the snake plus fun facts about the animal’s
habitat, food, and lifecycle. With Kids Meet the
Snakes, getting to know our sssscaly, ssssslithery
sssnake friends issss sssso much fun.
  Amazing Snakes of the Northwest Parker
Holmes,2014-07-15 The Pacific Northwest is home to
a variety of snakes that range widely in size,
behavior, and appearance. This book teaches
students how to identify local snakes. It also
imparts important life science concepts.
  Snakes Are Not Pets! Barbara M. Linde,2013-08-01
Readers might know someone with a snake as a pet.
But after reading this book, they'll think twice
about getting one themselves. The US Humane
Society recommends that snakes be left in their
native habitats. It's very difficult for people to
create artificial environments that can keep
snakes healthy and content. This book contains
stories of people who tried to keep snakes such as
constrictors as pets with sometimes terrifying
results. Readers discover why it's best to respect
wild animals for what they are: wild.
  Hide and Snake Keith Baker,1995 A brightly
colored snake challenges readers to a game of hide
and seek as he hides among familiar objects.
  Snakes of the Eastern United States Whit
Gibbons,2017-04-15 More than sixty species of
snakes are found in the eastern United States, the
region of highest biodiversity of all reptiles and
amphibians in North America. In this brand new
guide, stunning photographs, colorful geographic
range maps, and comprehensive written accounts
provide essential information about each
species—including detailed identification
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characteristics, general ecology and behavior, and
conservation status. Carefully researched and
written by an expert herpetologist, the guide is
directed toward a general audience interested in
natural history. Additional information supports
the already fact-filled snake species profiles. A
chapter on urban and suburban snake ecology
focuses on species most commonly found in some of
the country’s largest cities and residential
settings. A chapter on snake conservation includes
information on threats faced by native species in
many regions of the eastern United States. Another
chapter provides the latest updates on the status
of invasive species of pythons and boa
constrictors that have now become naturalized
permanent residents in certain areas of the
country. This is the most accessible and
informative guide to snakes of the eastern United
States available anywhere. Covers snakes in these
states (plus Washington, DC): Alabama,
Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Illinois,
Indiana, Kentucky, Louisiana, Maine, Maryland,
Massachusetts, Michigan, Mississippi, New
Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, North Carolina,
Ohio, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina,
Tennessee, Vermont, Virginia, West Virginia, and
Wisconsin. Features: More than 385 stunning color
photographsColorful geographic range mapsSpecies
accounts that cover identification, general
ecology and behavior, and conservation statusExtra
information on snakes in urban and suburban
areasStrong conservation message, with a focus on
environmental threats to native speciesCoverage of
invasive snakes
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  Anaconda: The Largest Snake on Earth Natalie K.
Humphrey,2021-07-15 At home in the tropics of
South America, the anaconda grows until it reaches
an alarming size. While the green anaconda can
claim the title of largest snake in the world, the
yellow anaconda is still an intimidating predator.
Young readers will love learning about these
massive hunters through easy-to-read informational
text. With beautiful real-life photographs of the
anaconda in its natural habitat, this exciting
book is a must-have for every snake lover.
  Snakes Ruth Belov Gross,1990 Describes the
habits and behavior of some common snakes that are
found chiefly in the United States and Canada,
including four poisonous kinds.
  Snakes of the Southeast J. Whitfield
Gibbons,Michael E. Dorcas,2005 Featuring more than
three hundred color photographs and nearly fifty
distribution maps, Snakes of the Southeast is
stuffed with both entertaining and detailed, in-
depth information. Includes and explores size
charts, key identifiers (scales, body shape,
patterns, and color), descriptions of habitat,
behavior and activity, food and feeding,
reproduction, predators and defense, and
conservation.
  Secrets of Snakes David A. Steen,2019-09-23
Winner, 2020 National Outdoor Book Award, Nature
and the Environment Snakes inspire extreme
reactions. Love or hate these limbless reptiles,
almost everyone is fascinated by them. Although
snakes are widespread and frequently encountered,
they may be more misunderstood than any other
group of animals. From giant rattlesnakes to
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mating dances, there are dozens of myths and
misconceptions about snakes. In Secrets of Snakes:
The Science beyond the Myths, wildlife biologist
David Steen tackles the most frequently asked
questions and clears up prevailing myths. In a
conversational style with a bit of humor, Steen
presents the relevant biology and natural history
of snakes, making the latest scientific research
accessible to a general audience. When addressing
myths about snakes, he explains how researchers
use the scientific method to explain which parts
of the myth are biologically plausible and which
are not. Steen also takes a close look at
conventional wisdom and common advice about
snakes. For example, people are told they can
distinguish coralsnakes from non-venomous mimics
by remembering the rhyme, “red on black, friend of
Jack, red on yellow, kill a fellow,” but this tip
is only relevant to coralsnakes and two mimics
living in the southeastern United States, and it
does not always work with other species or in
other countries. Enhanced by more than 100
stunning color photographs and three original
drawings, Secrets of Snakes: The Science beyond
the Myths encourages readers to learn about the
snakes around them and introduces them to how
scientists use the scientific method and critical
thinking to learn about the natural world. Number
Sixty-one: W. L. Moody Jr. Natural History Series
  The Subtle Beast Andre Menez,2003-05-01 The
Subtle Beast: Snakes, from Myth to Medicine
introduces you to the complex and absorbing world
of these mysterious creatures. Each of the
fourteen chapters in this volume can be read
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independently, but read together they trace a
fascinating journey from the macroscopic features
of snakes to the molecular description of their
venom components. The first three chapters detail
how snakes inspired fear and worship, served as
sources of medicine, and represented good and evil
throughout the ages. The remaining sections
describe much of the scientific work that has
eroded these supernatural beliefs during the past
three centuries. The book examines the origin,
features, and classification of snakes, and also
offers a precise description of snake venoms and
their components. The final chapter discusses how
venoms can be applied toward medicinal purposes.
Illustrated with a wealth of full color figures,
this volume explains technical topics in language
that is understandable to an educated lay
audience. About the Author André Ménez is the
Director of the Department of Protein Engineering
at the Commissariat à l'Energie Atomique (CEA) in
France. He heads the Laboratory of Protein
Chemistry and is Professor at the National
Institute of Sciences and Nuclear Techniques. His
knowledge of the toxins of venomous animals
inspires his study of proteins for the development
of new antivenins and drugs. He is a recipient of
the Redi Award from the International Society of
Toxicology.
  The World's Deadliest Snakes Michael Martin,2006
Using a countdown format, describes ten of the
world's deadliest snakes.
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is motivational masterpiece, Snake . In a
downloadable PDF format ( PDF Size: *), this ebook
is a beacon of encouragement. Download now and let
the words propel you towards a brighter, more
motivated tomorrow.
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